
From: Heather Mac Kenzie <heatherbmackenzie@gmail.com> 
Date: September 22, 2011 8:47:22 PM EDT 
To: Laura Gallucci <mail@lauragallucci.com> 
Cc: Tyler Perrin <perrin.tyler@gmail.com> 
Subject: Thank you 
 

Dear Laura,  

As we have returned from the honeymoon and come back to real life, 
the glow from our wedding hasn't faded, as it was the most perfect 
day and you and Sascha were such an important part of that. Tyler 
and I are very grateful to you both for your wonderful music. I could 
hear you clear as bell all the way up in the bridal suite and your music 
had the ability to sooth the savage breast of one bride who was 
panicking about the possibility of rain. You and Sascha quite literally 
set the tone for an exquisite ceremony, and I could see our 
enchanted guests collective intake of breath as they were welcomed 
into such a stunning setting with your dulcet tones. We were very 
lucky to have such professional musicians usher us into the first steps 
together as husband and wife and are deeply in your debt. My only 
regret was not being able to meet you in person to thank you as I was 
whisked away for photos, but please do know how much we 
appreciated your services and all of your help in planning. 

With many thanks and best wishes,  

Heather & Tyler Perrin  

P.S. If it would be helpful, please feel free to use this note as a 
review/client testimonial on your website!  

 
 


